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29th February 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
On Friday 8th March, we will be celebrating World Book Day in School. 

 
The theme this year is ‘Read Your Way’ and we are inviting all children to come to school dressed in their 
pyjamas, comfy clothes or as their favourite book character! 
 

£1 donation per child 
 
The kitchen is doing a special book themed menu on Thursday 7th March.  Please check the SchoolGrid to 
help your child choose their meal. 
 
We are inviting parents of children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 to come into school on Friday 8th 
March to read with their child. Please see the attached sheet for more information. 
 

Coffee Morning 
Please note that the Coffee Morning will now take place on the first Friday of every month.  
This is a great opportunity to meet up with old friends, meet new friends and have a 
natter.  There will be coffee, tea and biscuits and sometimes cake! 
 
In the Community Room from 9.00am. 
 

Science Workshop Day 
On Tuesday 5th March, we have got a company of Science Professors coming into school to 
work with the children.  We will forward a brochure via email to you which explains more 
about the day.  There is also a link to Whizz Pop Bang magazine which is available to every 
pupil.  As the hall will be in use all day for the workshops, there is no hot food available.  
There will only be sandwiches available on this day. 
 

Inset Day 
School is closed on Monday 4th March for an Inset day.  The school will reopen to all pupils on Tuesday 5th 
March. 
 
Thank you for all of your support. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 

http://www.windmillhill.school/


 “Windmill Hill Primary is committed to lifelong learning within a caring environment.  Together, we make a difference!” 
 

www.windmillhill.school 01928 712337 Spring 2 2324 WBD 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 8th March 2024 
Stay and Read 

Reception / Year 1 / Year 2 
 

‘Read Your Way’ 
 

We would like to invite parents and carers to come and share a story  
with your child on Friday 8th March. 

 
If you would like to attend, 

please come to the Main Reception at 2.30pm  
and Miss Towers will bring you down to the classrooms 

 
 

This is a wonderful opportunity for you and your children to share some 
precious time with each other.  It will develop their reading skills and 

demonstrate the importance of reading for pleasure. 
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